
Livingstone School 

NEWSLETTER                   
Wednesday, February 1, 2023 

We hope families are enjoying The Very Very Far 

North book! Students are answering daily trivia 

questions and all answers are entered into a weekly 

prize draw! All families may keep their copy of the 

book and the initiative is sponsored by TC Energy 

and the Crowsnest Pass Literacy Foundation.  

Livingstone Parents Association and 

School Council Meeting 

Tuesday, February 7, 6:30 p.m. 

In person or virtual 

Meeting Link 

Kernels popcorn orders are due tomorrow, 

February 2 and delivery will take place after 

the winter break, Feb. 20—24 

Grades 10-12 Report Cards                                       

Thursday, February 2 

The ECS Class is participating in their first 

Castle ski trip today!  Their next trips will 

take place February 6 & 13. 

Staff Planning & Collaboration Day 
Friday, February 3 

No classes for all students 

“It’s Personal.” 

Athletics                                                                                                                                  

Sr. Boys @ St. Mike’s tonight 

Thursday: Jr. A Girls @ St. Mike’s 

Good luck to our Jr. A Girls at the Senator Gershaw                          

tournament this weekend and Sr. Boys at the                      

Coaldale Christian Tournament!  Go Sabres! 

The Sports Booster Club is holding a Citrus Fundraiser 

until tomorrow, February 2.  A delicious choice of                

oranges or grapefruit in 38 lb. boxes for $64.00 each.  

Delivery forms are available at the Office or contact  

Carolyn at 403-339-1587 or email                                                 

carolynvs73@gmail.com 

5th Annual LSA Society Spring Fiesta 

March 25!                                                                                                    

Tickets will be on sale soon!                                                            

It will be a fantastic evening of  Mexican                 

cuisine, silent auction, balloon pop, music and 

dancing.  The event is combined with the Tom 

Tataryn Slalom Race during the day. Silent         

Auction  donations are gratefully accepted and 

may be dropped off at the Office.                                                                                                          

Sr. LSA athletes will be attending the Ever                

Active Schools “Shaping the Future” Confer-

ence in Lake Louise at the end of the week! 

SABRE DAY FEBRUARY 9!                                                                                             

Please turn in permission forms and payment to 

the Office or on School Cash Online.                                             

We are looking forward to all the                                    

great activities! 

 

https://meet.google.com/rbz-fkso-gkk

